

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Mr. Daniel Casey

From: Serine Ciandella

Date: April 2, 2019

Subject: Bridge Point North Rialto - Response to Rialto Unified School District

Comment Letter

The following is in response to the Rialto Unified School District (RUSD) comment letter regarding commercial vehicle traffic from the Bridge Point North Rialto warehouse project.

The RUSD letter raised the issue of truck traffic in the vicinity of Carter High School, which is located at 2630 N. Linden Avenue, to the northeast of the project site. The school bus routes for Carter High School currently run on Linden Avenue, Bohnert Avenue, and Maple Avenue.

The project site plan shows that the truck docks for the warehouse are located on the west side of the building. All of the truck movements generated by the project will access the site from Vineyard Avenue, to the west. From Vineyard Avenue, trucks will use Locust Avenue, which is an existing truck route. Therefore, the project's truck traffic will not conflict with any existing school bus route on Linden Avenue, Bohnert Avenue, or Maple Avenue.

